BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF COOK COUNTY
SECRETARY TO THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

MATTHEW B. DeLEON
SECRETARY TO THE BOARD

December 17, 2014
RE: Finance Committee meeting December 17, 2014

To all concerned:

As a quorum was not established at 10:00 a.m., the committee recessed to 1 p.m. today, at which time a
guorum call will occur.

Please feel free to contact my office should you have any questions

hew B. DeLeon
Secretary to the Board



